ATTENTION HOMEOWRNERS!INIIEII

YOU HAVE RECEIVED YOUR
BILLING STATEMENT
DIRECTLY FROM THE

PRINTER.THEY WERE TO SEND
THOSE DIRECTLY TO OUR
OFFICE FOR EDITING. SHOULD
YOU HAVE ALREADY PAID
YOUR SECOND HALF DUES,
PLEASE DISREGARD THE
BILLING STATEMENT.

IN THE EVENT YOU HAVE A
FINE, PREVIOUS BALANCE,OR
PRE-PAID BALANCE AN
UPDATED STATEMENT IS
ENCLOSED. YOUR PROMPT
ATTENTION TO KEEPING UP
WITH YOUR DUES IN THIS
CHALLENGING ECONOMIC
TIME IS APPRECIATED.

> > >

MANAGEMENT COMPANY>>>>>>>>>

The management company for The
Arrowhead community is:

HOMEOWNERS CONCERNS LLC
2200 E 104™ AVE. SUITE 111
THORNTON, CO 80233
Their office hours are
9-5
MONDAY-FRIDAY
THEY CAN BE REACHED AT
303-450-0910
FAX--303-252-7405
E-MAIL homeconcernsmgt@yahoo.com
WEB SITE www.homeownersconcerns.com
FENCE ISSUES
There are still several homes with
landscaping pushing up against the common
area fence. PLEASE ATTEND TO THIS MATTER
ASAP. The Board of Directors has allotted
more than enough time for compliance. Your
immediate cooperation is appreciated.
FENCE REPAIRS AND PAINT
The common area fence repairs and painting
will be completed soon. Thanks to all for
your patience.

<<<YARD UPKEEP>>>
Please take time to keep your lawn kept up.
The community still has a number of homes
that detract from the neighborhood due to
weeds
<<<WEB SITE INFORMATION UPDATE>>
Please discontinue utilizing the
info@arrowhead web site and use the
homeconcernsmgt@yahoo.com to make
requests or to get response. The old site will
be phased out by July 31,2009 and possibly be
utilized for other HOA needs as determined
by the Board of Directors. Thank you for your
comments and suggestions they are welcome!
<<SCHOOLS OQUT>>

Please drive 25 to keep kids alive.
Please be observant of children now that
school is out. Drive carefully as you want

others to do with a watchful eye.

The Board of Directors wishes all a most
pleasant and safe summer seasonl!!!



